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Outdoor workspaces now available
in Vaudreuil-Dorion

Vaudreuil-Dorion, July 14, 2022 - The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion is pleased to offer its citizens outdoor
workspaces located at the library, Parc de la Maison-Valois and Parc Le 405, with free Wi-Fi access and
electricity to enjoy some fresh air while teleworking or studying.

The idea of setting up outdoor workspaces emerged during the pandemic, as teleworking became the
new way of doing things. Now that the hybrid working method appears here to stay for many companies,
making this project a reality seemed like an important thing to do.

"La Station is a pleasant and inviting place to work outdoors, whether alone or as a team. Citizens were
already taking advantage of the library’s Wi-Fi network outdoors. We are simply providing them with a
comfortable place to continue to do so," explains Josianne Lafontaine, Head of Logistics.

To date, there are three workstations in the City: at the library, next to the self-serve edible garden ar-
ran- gement; at Parc de la Maison-Valois and at Parc Le 405. Each station is equipped with a table for
up to four people, free Wi-Fi, electrical outlets and USB ports. While the station at Parc Le 405 is up and
running right now, the others will be ready within the next few days.

"l would like to salute the talent of the Public Works team who designed the wooden stations. This is a
great opportunity for our citizens, especially those living in apartment buildings or condominiums who
do not have access to a backyard. If the project is successful, we expect to add more workspaces to the
network in the future," said Guy Pilon, Mayor of Vaudreuil-Dorion.

Access to the Wi-Fi network will be available until October 15.



